
The Peacemaking Task Force of Albany Presbytery 

Welcomes all who yearn to make 
peace, particularly inviting 
representation from those 
congregations that participate in 
the Peacemaking Offering on 
World Communion Sunday.  
Meets the second Saturday, 
September through June, 10 a.m. 
to noon, Union Presbyterian 
Church, Schenectady. 

Will welcome International Peacemaker Linda Macktaby 
(Lebanon/Syria) from September 21-28, 2012.  Her itinerary 
will soon be available for all so that everyone can hear her 
reports. 

Supports the Peacemaking Offering distribution of 50% to the 
General Assembly Peacemaking Program, 25% to presbyteries, 
and 25% to be retained by the local congregation as a way to 
live into Jesus’ blessing of the peacemakers. 

Prayerfully considers next steps for peacemakers as found 
through the Presbyterian Peace Fellowship, PHEWA, and the 
Peacemaking Program of the PC(USA). 

Recommends participation in peacemaking conferences: Rev. 
Earl Johnson, Jr. attended a seminar at Ghost Ranch, July 
2012. 

Following Albany Presbytery’s vote, affirms those 
Presbyterians who participate in the Occupy Movement with 
prayer, finances, and/or action. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Peacemaking Task Force of Albany Presbytery 

Welcomes all who yearn to make 
peace, particularly inviting 
representation from those 
congregations that participate in 
the Peacemaking Offering on 
World Communion Sunday.  
Meets the second Saturday, 
September through June, 10 a.m. 
to noon, Union Presbyterian 
Church, Schenectady. 

Will welcome International Peacemaker Linda Macktaby 
(Lebanon/Syria) from September 21-28, 2012.  Her itinerary 
will soon be available for all so that everyone can hear her 
reports. 

Supports the Peacemaking Offering distribution of 50% to the 
General Assembly Peacemaking Program, 25% to presbyteries, 
and 25% to be retained by the local congregation as a way to 
live into Jesus’ blessing of the peacemakers. 

Prayerfully considers next steps for peacemakers as found 
through the Presbyterian Peace Fellowship, PHEWA, and the 
Peacemaking Program of the PC(USA). 

Recommends participation in peacemaking conferences: Rev. 
Earl Johnson, Jr. attended a seminar at Ghost Ranch, July 
2012. 

Following Albany Presbytery’s vote, affirms those 
Presbyterians who participate in the Occupy Movement with 
prayer, finances, and/or action. 

 


